unty Commission—Minutes

July 2, 2012

Sam Gaskill- Eastern Commissioner
Ronald G. Walker- Western Commissioner

Barbara Williams- County Clerk

GENERAL BUSINESS

Commission contacted Spencer Jones at Great River Engineers to discuss progress on the Powell Bridge project. Mr. Jones informed Commissioner Lindquist that the project is on track & bids should all be back in by August 1st in order to start actual work on the bridge.

Bob Corcoran & Rick Drake met with the Commission to update them on the progress on Floodplain activities. Commission agreed that the new billing for Floodplain work by Mr.

Corcoran will be much more efficient.

Sheriff Evenson and Chief Deputy Bud Gow met with the Commission & Sheila Foreman, HR & Payroll Deputy in the County Clerk's office to go over several areas of concern in payroll records. Gregg Sweeten, Emergency Management Director met with the Commission to discuss the state activities as to the drought conditions, burn bans & fire conditions. With the state EOC open 24 hours a day due to state concerns, Director Sweeten is making weekly reports as to McDonald County conditions.

ADJOURN

Commission will reconvene on July 9, 2012

SIGNATURES

Keith Lindquist

Sam Gaskill

Ronald G. Walker